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Lorain, Ohio – Due to COVID-19 pandemic, this year’s Safety Town season, scheduled for 

June and July, is unfortunately cancelled in an abundance of caution. The safety and well 

being of the participants is our number one priority. Those children who were scheduled 

for this year’s sessions will be allowed to attend during the 2021 Safety Town season. We 

look forward to seeing everyone next year. In the meantime, parents, guardians and family 

members are encouraged to teach and promote safe practices with young ones both at 

home and at school.  

 

Anyone with questions can contact Officer Gelenius at Kyle_Gelenius@cityoflorain.org or 

440-204-2115.  
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